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I oppose permanent standard time. Oregonians voted for permanent daylight savings 

time. It’s unacceptable that our legislators are trying to pass a bill to implement the 

opposite of what we voted for. That is not representative governing.  

 

Permanent standard time would increase depression, anxiety and car accidents 

especially in the late fall thru early spring due to dark conditions and bad weather.   

 

School activities and recreation need longer daylight in the evenings.  

 

 


